
 

 

Brian Ford 
 
 
From:   Josh Gill [jgill@gillandassociates.com] 
Sent:   Monday, January 3, 2023 12:05 PM 
To:   Brian Ford [bford@cpschools.org] 
Subject:  RE: Thank you for the gift! 
Attachments:   
 

Brian, 
 
So good, as always, to see you at church yesterday. I am just always so thankful that Mason has a 
man of God as his principal….and it doesn’t hurt that you’re my friend, too! That gift card is the 
least I could do after all the ways you have helped me over the years. Remember all those times 
after college when I called you to help me move? Ha! You deserve way more than a gift card!  
 
Hope you have a good day, man. Let’s go play some golf soon! Maybe get our wives to plan 
something together so that we can get in a few rounds. 
 
Josh  
 

On Sunday, January 2, 2023 at 10:58 PM CDT, Brian Ford < bford@cpschools.org> wrote: 
 
Josh, 
 
Wow, last night at the Eagle Scout ceremony…that was something. I’ve never been a part of 
that before. And to have Mason read a letter of thanks to me before he received his final 
badge? To say I was honored was an understatement. 
 
Thank you for the generous gift card. You didn’t have to do that. It was a very nice gesture. 
Please tell Jessica how much I appreciated it.  
 
See you all soon.  
 
Brian 
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